City of Brooklet

Public Hearing Notice
Announcement of public
hearing to receive input on the
proposed comprehensive plan
amendment for City of
Brooklet.

In accordance with Georgia
Department of Community
Affairs (DCA) Minimum
Standards and Procedures for
Local Planning, Brooklet will
hold a public hearing to
receive input from the
residents of Brooklet
concerning the proposed
amendment to the
comprehensive plan. The draft
of the amended plan can be
viewed at the City's website
(cityofbrooklet.org) and in
Brooklet City Hall located at 1
04 Church St, Brooklet, GA
30415. City Hall is open
Monday through Friday from
8am to 5pm.

This second public hearing will
be held by the City of Brooklet
on Thursday, September 18,
2025, at 7 pm at Brooklet City
Hall at 104 Church St, Brooklet,
GA 30415. This hearing is open
to the public.
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